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HOD, MR NGCOBO TO LAUNCH THE ICT ROLL-OUT PROGRAMME 

  

 

PMB - The Head of Department for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Nkosinathi Ngcobo will 

tomorrow, Friday, 29 April 2022 at 09H00 launch the ICT Roll-out Programme at KwaMiya 

Primary School  under the oThukele District. 

 

The investment by the KZN Department on this school alone stands at approximately R 2, 5 

Million for ICT Resources and R350 000 for the Science Consumables.  This package also 

includes uncapped Internet (Wi-Fi) for three years. The recurring cost of Internet connectivity 

needs to be featured by the School Management and SGB in the plans beyond the third year so 

that there is continuity of the services. 

 

“All ICT resources required by schools are highly expensive, this calls for the school community 

to take ownership and ensure its safety and security knowing that criminals will ordinarily reside 

within the community,” remarked the HOD Mr Nkosinathi Ngcobo. 

 

The details of the programme are as follows: 

 

 

Date:    Friday, 29 April 2022 

Venue: KwaMiya Primary School in the oThukele District 

Time:    09H00 

 

 

The Media is invited to cover the ICT Roll-out Programme. 
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